
Dear Legislators, 

 It is my impression that supporters of SB941 know full well that this bill will do nothing 
to curb gun violence and nothing to keep firearms out of the hands of convicted felons. I 
have talked with people all over the state who are adamantly opposed to this gross 
overreach by Oregon lawmakers. I see this is nothing more than a cynical attempt to 
start on the path to a gun registry and it’s couched in language that makes it seem as if 
the safety and wellbeing of Oregonians is the aim. Oregon lawmakers would be well 
advised to look north to Washington State to see how I-594 has been received and how 
it is utterly unenforceable. County Sheriff’s and other law enforcement people agree that 
SB941 is equally unenforceable and just bad law. 
 
 

Those who support this bad legislation are in direct violation of their oaths of office and are 

blatantly ignoring the will of the people. It is my fear that this will ultimately be made law and as 

such will instantly turn law abiding Oregonians into criminals – something that will, again, do 

nothing to curb gun violence.  
 
 

I urge a no vote on SB941   

Thank you -  

Denise Quinn Nanke 
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